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I fully support HP 3119. I live in a rural area of America where hay and wheat cover 

most of the area. On January 1, 2025, Oregon's Advanced Clean Truck Rules went 

into effect, which will begin to phase out diesel-powered semi-trucks, RVs, tow 

trucks, heavy-duty pickup trucks like F-250's, 350's, box trucks, and more. Our 

farmers already struggle with the cost of farming, the expense of replacing ALL of 

their equipment would be devasting to them all. This would lead to large corporations 

swooping in, getting a monopoly, possibly, and there goes decades and generations 

of farmers and their legacy out the door. On top of our wonderful farmers, most locals 

drive trucks to feed cattle and get them out in the snowy/muddy fields the rest of us 

use them to just get around town, winters are rough. These battery-run vehicles are 

great for the purpose they serve but they will not be able to handle the workload of 

the current equipment and should be an option, not a mandate.  

 

 

 


